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PROLINE-CE Media release 

 

 

Within the Interreg project PROLINE-CE, the Department of Hydrogeology and Engineering 

Geology of Croatian Geological Survey organized and held an educative workshop for the 

elementary school students in February in Rudeš, Zagreb.  

PROLINE-CE was approved in the framework of the first call of the Central Europe Programme 

2014-2020 (CE) in programme priority 3. Cooperating on natural and cultural resources for 

sustainable growth in CENTRAL EUROPE, Priority 3.1  To improve integrated environmental 

management capacities for the protection and sustainable use of natural heritage and resources. 

The project is financially supported by European Union fund ERDF and will focus on the 

preparation of transnational guidelines regarding an efficient protection of drinking water 

resources. Croatian Geological Survey is one of the 13 project partners which will cooperate 

under the leadership of Austrian Forest Department of the Federal Ministry of Agriculture, 

Forestry, Environment and Water Management.  

During the educative workshop, students had the opportunity to learn more about the measures 

of sustainable land use aimed at the protection of drinking water resources and mitigation of 

hazardous events such as floods and droughts and also about the importance of the climate 

change impacts. Workshops like this will help raise awareness of future generations encouraging 

them to actively participate and cogitate about their role in shaping the safe and sustainable 

environment.  

 

 

The media release for the PROLINE-CE project was published on February 24th 2017. in the 

national newspapers called “Večernji list” as it can be seen below (Figure 2).  
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